
2022 Reports 
St George’s Day 

 

Crook Morris had a fantastic dance out/first mummers tour on Sunday afternoon 24th April. 

The weather was glorious and there were great audiences both at the Rifleman's Arm and the Barrel 

House.  

There were lots of familar faces watching us in the crowd too which was really nice for everyone.  

Crook were also especially lucky to be joined by the ever so talented Gillows and they treated everyone 

to a couple of brilliant clog dances. 

 

Evie 

 


